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ADMINISTRATIVE MEMORANDUM VPAA 22-04  

August 17, 2022 
 
 
 
 
SUBJECT:   Department Name Change to School of Applied Health 
DISTRIBUTION:  All Faculty, Staff, and Administrative Offices 
 
 
To better reflect the diverse offerings within the Department of Kinesiology and Recreation 
Administration (KRA), which share a common theme of supporting the health and wellbeing of 
individuals and populations, approval has been granted to officially change the name of the 
Department of Kinesiology and Recreation Administration to the School of Applied Health, 
effective August 17, 2022.  
 
The degree programs housed within the newly named department will remain unchanged and 
are as follows: B.S. in Kinesiology, with four concentrations: Exercise Science, Health Promotion, 
Physical Education Teaching, and Pre-Health Professions; B.A. in Recreation Administration, 
with four emphases: Diving Leadership, Inclusive Communities, Outdoor Leadership, and 
Tourism Management; the Registered Nurse to Bachelors of Science in Nursing; and an M.S. in 
Kinesiology. 


